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20th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  David Walliams Day 
 
As part of our literacy curriculum we are holding a David Walliams Day on Thursday 18th May to celebrate 
the joy and value of books and reading  
 
To make the day a real fun learning opportunity and bring some of David’s book characters alive, pupils are 
invited to dress as one of their favourite book characters.  However, if your child is happier in their school 
uniform they are more than welcome to wear their uniform, we want the day to be fun for everyone. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office on 
office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Warmest wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Heather Kendall 

 
Heather Kendall 
Literacy Lead 
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